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2009-09-03 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
RE: Request to supersede test report for FCC ID: P4M-APT210D 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Regarding FCC ID: P4M-APT210D; we are requesting supersede the original report due to a 
clerical error that was made in the PCS Band table. On Page 12 of the original report that was 
uploaded on 08/13/2009, the middle channel of PCS Band Part 24E the data should be 25.41 
instead of incorrectly reported 23.41. This correction has also been made to the SAR Report.   
We would like to upload the corrected test report per the clients request so that we may correct 
this error. 
 
Thank you very much, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jennifer Paigly, Document Control Clerk 
Document Control Department 
Bay Area Compliance Laboratories Corp. 
1274 Anvilwood Avenue 
Sunnyvale, CA 94089, USA 
Tel: (408) 732-9162 (Ext.3038) 
Email: document.control@baclcorp.com 
 
 
 


